
Petition Summary 

Canterbury Apartments Sidewalk Petition 

 

During the weekend of September 8-9, 2018, Trustees Ford and Hudok circulated a petition within the 
Canterbury Apartments regarding sidewalks on Green Meadow Road, Driftwood Ave, and/or Skyridge 
Ave.  The exact wording of the petition was: 

“Oshtemo Township is considering the construction of sidewalks at the time of installing sewers for the 
Driftwood neighborhood.  Would you be in favor sidewalks along Driftwood Ave, Green Meadow Road, 
and/or Skyridge Ave?” 

Below is a summary of the petition: 

Neighborhood # of Residents 
Providing Input 

# of Apartments 
Providing Input 

# of Apartments in the 
Neighborhood 

% Apartments 
Represented 

Canterbury Apts 54 
(53 yes, 1 

indifferent) 

53 192 27.6% 

 

Additional comments written on the petition: 

• I have a son that walks to school 
• Kids need sidewalks to walk on 
• It’s just unsafe for everyone walking.  Sidewalks are needed 
• Do it! 

 


